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University of Northern Iowa 

Gallagher Bluedorn and UNItix Box 
Offices Closed 

Dear Patrons, 

In accordance with the recent proclamation from the Governor’s office, we will be 
closing our building to the public until further notice. UNItix box offices located within the 
Gallagher Bluedorn and the McLeod Center will also be closing. 

To reach UNItix with any questions you may call 319-273-4849 or 
email tickets@uni.edu. We will do our best to get back to you in a timely manner.  

Once again, we appreciate your patience as we work through this together. Please 
check our website and social media accounts for information as well as for some 
entertainment through this challenging time. 
 

https://idph.iowa.gov/News/ArtMID/646/ArticleID/158309/Gov-Reynolds-issues-a-State-of-Public-Health-Disaster-Emergency-31720
mailto:tickets@uni.edu

	Gallagher Bluedorn and UNItix Box Offices Closed
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1585766434.pdf.anP1U

